
Have you changed uniform size? 

Are you leaving SPSHS? 

It is now time to clear out the wardrobe. 

The P&C is now collecting all preloved uniforms. 

Please leave donations of recently washed uniform items at 
the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information on how to purchase preloved uniforms will be released soon.   

Volunteers welcome - email uniform@shaiparkshs.eq.edu.au 


